
After decades of standing in the fire with leaders of high-performing
organizations, Peter Sheahan has come to believe that an organization will only
go commercially where its leaders first grow personally.
Having grown his own companies by accelerating growth and transformation for
Apple, Chick-fil-A, DeBeers, and AT&T — Peter will provoke you to get bigger, by
getting better! When leaders are true to their purpose, they gravitate towards
doing work that matters and solving higher-order problems. The journey to get
there requires that they have the courage to tell themselves the truth, take
intelligent risks, and assume ownership for driving the alignment necessary to
build an organization which behaves in ways worthy of its leadership position.
In being true to his own ambitions and relentless pursuit of growth, Peter has
published seven books, built three global companies and delivered more than
3,000 presentations in 40+ countries. Today he and his team are focused
exclusively on inspiring leaders to do the hard work required to enable growth and
transformation.

Testimonials

Peter Sheahan

"First off, thank YOU for rocking our group in Pebble. They LOVED YOU! You are
awesome—personally, a delight and a gentleman, and professionally, the real
deal. Your content, delivery, and engaging manner was just what the doctor
ordered." 

- Nielson Group .

"Peter Sheahan could light a small town with energy, enthusiasm and insight. He
combines deep practical knowledge with unending passion for both his subject
matter and his audience. In my 10+ years of speaking with executive-level
audiences, I find Peter to be unsurpassed in his ability to engage senior
executives. Peter can draw out of your people answers to questions they did not
know they had. That, and even more powerfully, he will have them question the
very answers they come up with in a way that reveals an even deeper level of
insight and understanding. Whether he is presenting or facilitating, Peter is
clearly world class educator." 

- Corporate Executive Board - Managing Director.
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